
LATE-BREAKING NEWS 

1. Pat Kellogg has been recently elected president of the 
CBC Managers' Association. 

2. The retrospective national bibliographic project, the first 
segment of which is Canadiana 1867-1900, is being expanded 
to include music. This major national microform project is 
being produced by The Canadian Institute for Historical 
Microreproductions (CIHM) and underwritten by a grant from 
the Canada Council. 

3. FOR THOSE PEOPLE WHO ARE STAYING ON IN OTTAWA AFTER THE 
CAML MEETING: 

Wednesday, June 2 

Possibilities: 

(1) Tour of National Library. 

(2) 9:30 a.m. - William Earl Caplin. "The ex- 
panded Cadential Progression.'' 

10:15 - Zoltan Roman. "The Songs of Pauline 
Viardot ." 
11:15 - Geoffrey Payzant. "Some byways of 
Hanslick research." 


